
 
 
Dear Windsor Parents, 
 
It has been a great year at Windsor Elementary!  It is truly a pleasure to work with 
such great students, faculty, parents and school community.   
 
As a faculty and staff, we understand the stewardship and responsibility we have to 
do the very best for our children.  Education is the key to future success for our  
students and we understand the very important role we have in the education of the 
students we serve. Thank you for trusting us with your children.  
 
I really enjoy the opportunity I have to work with the great Windsor community. 
Thank you for all the help and support you provide us here at Windsor Elementary. 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Craig Jensen 
Principal  
Windsor Elementary  


